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INTERPRETIVE STATEMENT
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed July 8, 2024, 8:53 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is rescinding the interpretive statement titled Health 
Equity Continuing Education for Midwives, HSQA OHP MW01, which was 
filed December 22, 2023, and published in WSR 24-02-024.

The department is rescinding this interpretive statement because 
it was permanently incorporated into WAC 246-834-355 as published in 
WSR 24-10-091, filed April 30, 2024. The interpretive statement is no 
longer needed.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Ka-
thy Weed, program manager, at 360-236-4883 or kathy.weed@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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